
 

 

FFWPU UK Board of Trustees: Get to know new Trustee, Kieran H., in this video 
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November 16, 2022 
 

 
 

Kieran has recently joined the FFWPU-UK Board of Trustees and hopes to bring a fresh, youthful 

perspective to how our community operates. 

 

He is an ever-present face in our community, willing to contribute and make a difference. 

 

Kieran has been responsible for worship services in our central London community up until recently and 

is passionate about working with youth. 

 

Let's wish Kieran all the best in his role as Trustee! 

 

Watch the video below or directly on Vimeo. 

 

 
 

 

 


